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Membership: 
 

Elizabeth Cribbs (2013-2016) Northern Illinois University 
James Edstrom (2013-2014) William Rainey Harper College 
Lynnette Fields (2013-2015) Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 
Dallas Long (2013-2016) Illinois State University 
Deborah Morris (2013-2015) Roosevelt University 
Kavita Mundle (2013-2015) University of Illinois at Chicago 
Lauren Noel (2014-2015) Columbia College 
Mary Tatro (2013-2016) Augustana College 
Tonya Webb (2013-2015) University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
John Whisler (2013-2014) Eastern Illinois University 

 Jennifer Masciadrelli, CARLI Staff Liaison 
 Nicole Swanson, CARLI Staff Liaison 

 
2013-2014 Accomplishments: 
 

 Gave presentation at IACRL annual conference concerning assessment of technical 
services. 

 Conducted spring forum—“Changing Landscapes in Technical Services” at University of 
Illinois-Springfield, April 8, 2014 

 Developed 2014 White Paper:  “Demand Driven Acquisitions” 

 Developed document “Best Practices for RDA in MARC21” 
(http://www.carli.illinois.edu/products-services/i-share/cat) 

 Offered webinar recorded in October 2013 by John Whisler:  “OCLC’s WorldShare 
Metadata Collection Manager Service: A New Tool for Shared Bibliographic 
Maintenance, or, BibNote on Steroids” (http://www.carli.illinois.edu/products-
services/i-share/cat/secure/webinars) 

 Created document “OCLC’s WorldShare Metadata Collection Manager Record Updates 
Service in the I-Share Environment (http://www.carli.illinois.edu/products-services/i-
share/cat/oclc-bibnotif) 

 Regularly updated RDA Resources page on CARLI website 
(http://www.carli.illinois.edu/products-services/i-share/cat/rda-resources) 
 

Future Plans: 
 
The Technical Services Committee will continue to develop under the new CARLI committee 
structure begun this year.  Two new and dynamic members, Elizabeth Cribbs from Northern 
Illinois University and Lauren Noel from Columbia College have generously agreed to act as co-
chairs for the coming year. 
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Chairpersons’ Comments: 
 
This was the first year of operations for the Technical Services Committee under CARLI’s new 
structure.  The committee held most of its meetings via conference call this year again due to 
reduced travel budgets and increased gas prices.  This continued to work very effectively this 
year; meetings moved smoothly and efficiently, and team members remained in regular 
contact via e-mail as well.  We were able to develop good working relationships among the 
team members and the committee benefited from everyone’s expertise and counsel. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jim Edstrom and Lynn Fields 
Co-chairs, 2013-2014 
 
 


